
  

 

 

 

 

 

We Give Because We Care 

Our Achievers, Believers and Parents were asked to bring in toilet tissue for 
Tallahassee’s newest homeless shelter. We delivered not only toilet tissue, but also  

soap,  deodorants toothbrushes, toothpaste, lotions, shampoo and much more  
on Wednesday, September 9, 2015. 

A special thank you to Pineview Elementary School, for your donation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

                                                         

Kearney Center Staff, Erykah Tinner – NAS Treasurer, 
Carmen Grant – NAS President and Stacy Tinner, Jr. – NASPA President.  

Not in the picture Sha’Rhonda Brown – NAS Coordinator 


